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February 7. 1979

Mr. Joseph A. Gemignani
Michael, Best & Friedrich
250 East Wisconsin Avenue
MilwaUkee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Joe:

Thanks for yourletter of January 29 indicating your interest
in the Society of University Patent Administrators. I sent a
copy of your letter to our 8ecretl;lry-Treasurer, .Mary Spores,
at Northwestern University who will send you the information
you request including the material incident to the Society's
meeting in Atlanta on February 26.

Ver:Y truly your£l.

Howard W. Bremer
President
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